Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Good Evening,

Waldschmidt, Jeremy <Jeremy_Waldschmidt@xtoenergy.com>

Friday, January 19, 2018 4:38 PM

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov; jamos@blm.gov
Allen, Michael; Littrell, Kyle; Lightfoot, Kenneth; Sanders, Toady

Release Notification - XTO Energy Big Eddy Unit 167 well site

This is to notify you on 1.15.2018 at 9:30 AM XTO discovered a pressure relief valve (PRV) had released on the Big Eddy
Unit 167 well site. This well had been shut-in since 8.17.2017 and at this time it is unknown the volume of gas
released. The well has been further isolated and the PRV is no longer releasing. No injuries or other environmental
impacts occurred from this event. We will provide details with the submission of a form C-141.

Thanks and don’t hesitate to call if you have any questions.

Jeremy Waldschmidt

EH&S Coordinator

XTO Energy Inc.

Phone: 432-620-4334 Mobile: 406-478-4896
jeremy_waldschmidt@xtoenergy.com
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